
“Discovering, respecting, and achieving the potential 
of ourselves, others, and our community.” 

LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
90 Newman Street 

Saint John, NB E2K 1M1 

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/ 

Phone: 506-658-5351       Fax: 506-658-3779 

_________________________________________________________________   
 

April 1
st
, 2012 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of April 2
nd

 – 6
th

. 

 

In recognition of Global Youth Services Day students & staff at Lorne Middle School will participate in a Spring 

school-yard clean-up on the morning of Tuesday, April 3
rd

. 

 

Female students in Grade 7, who have submitted the required consent forms, will receive the next HPV 

Immunization shot on the morning of Wednesday, April 4
th

. 

 

Grade 7 students will be participating in the DARE (Drug Abuse Resistance Education) program on the morning of 

Thursday, April 5
th

. Thank you to Cst. Black and the SJPD for their continued support and positive message. 

 

The Robo Science Enrichment Program will be meeting during their regular time on Thursday, April 5
th

 @ 2:30 in 

the school science lab. Please ensure you come prepared to participate in this 21
st
 Century learning activity. 

 

The PALS after-school tutoring program takes place on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday from 3:00 – 3:30 p.m. 

All students are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

There will be no school on Friday, April 6
th

 in recognition of Good Friday and no school on Monday, April 9
th

 in 

recognition of Easter Monday. 

 

On behalf of the entire Lorne Middle School staff I wish you a safe and enjoyable Easter break and look forward to 

seeing students return on Tuesday, April 10
th

. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the April edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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